AG SEC/Admin/ 2017- 05 31 March 2017

Auditor General’s Department
306/72
Polduwa Rd.

Battaramulla.

To all the Officers.

Inspection of the Branches by the Divisional Heads.

Your attention is brought to the Circular, No. AGSEC/Admin/ 2017- 05, dated ...... March 2017

issued by me in order to uplift the quality and efficiency of the audits.

02. With priority being given to the matters in the said Circular, a committee or committees
comprising 03 Divisional Heads, will function under my supervision in order to evaluate

the efficiency and productivity of your Branch.

03. Action shall be taken herein either to appreciate the Branches which operating

successfully, or to instruct the Branches with inefficiencies to rectify them.
04. Accordingly, it is informed to contribute to increase the quality and efficiency of audits

by taking actions in a manner not resulting in the inefficiencies stated in the aforesaid

Circular, and adhering to the provisions therein.

S

Gamini Wijesinghe

Auditor General

11



